
E-mail Received August 10, 2021 
 
Subject: Childcare Frontline 
 

Hello, 

 

My name is Dawn Opitz, and I work at Kinderberry Hill Child Development Center in Eden 

Prairie.  We have been open although Covid and working.  Many of our parents could not work 

from home and take care of their little ones, or they too were working on the Frontline. Our 

center was Covid free and I think we should be recognized for that. 

 

Thank you, 

Dawn Opitz  
 


